
Assessment at the end of the EYFS 

In the final term of the year in which the child reaches age five, and no later than 30 June in 

that term, the EYFS Profile will be completed for each child.   

The Profile provides parents and carers, practitioners and teachers with a well rounded 

picture of a child’s knowledge, understanding and abilities, their attainment against 

expected levels, and their readiness for year 1.  

The Profile will reflect the staffs’ own knowledge and professional judgement of the child to 

inform discussions with parents and carers, and any other adults whom the teacher, parent 

or carer judges can offer a useful contribution.  

Each child’s level of development must be assessed against the early learning goals. 

Staff will indicate whether children are meeting expected levels of development, or if they 

are not yet reaching expected levels (‘emerging’). This is the EYFS Profile. 

 Year 1 teachers will be given a copy of the Profile report. Reception teachers, or early years 

practitioners where the Profile has been completed for a child who has remained in Ofsted 

registered early years provision, may choose to provide a short commentary on each child’s 

skills and abilities in relation to the three key characteristics of effective teaching and 

learning. These will help inform a dialogue between reception and year 1 teachers about 

each child’s stage of development and learning needs and assist with the planning of 

activities in year 1.  

Chaddesley Corbett School will share the results of the Profile with parents and/or carers, 

and explain to them when and how they can discuss the Profile with the teacher who 

completed it.  

 


